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IMPORTANT PRODUCT SAFETY NOTICE

‘ultron™

ULTRON PROLINE 1800 WATT HAIRDRYER
ULTRON PROLINE COMPACT SUPER LIGHT 2000 WATT HAIRDRYER
ULTRON MAXI2200IONIC HAIRDRYER

Sinelco Group NV has decided as a precautionary measure to recall all the above models
of hairdryer sold between 27 November 2009 and 1 December 2011. No other products
are affected.

Ultron Proline 1800 Watt | Ultron Proline Compact | Ultron Maxi2200 Ionic
Super Light 2000 Watt

Sinelco has identified that shortcomings in the internal connections of some of the
converter plugs incorporated into these products to adapt them for use in UK and Irish
sockets may potentially lead to the plug overheating and melting, presenting a risk to
users.

Users of the affected hairdryers are asked to stop using their hairdryer
immediately and contact the dealer from whom the hairdryer was purchased.
Your dealer will confirm whether your product is affected and arrange for a
free-of-charge replacement product to be provided.

If you have any queries in relation to this issue, please contact our UK representative on
+44(0)845 259 0439 You can also visit www.ultrononline.com.

Sinelco take the safety and quality of its products extremely seriously. We thank you for
your cooperation and apologise for any inconvenience.
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